
 

A Thuismitheoir/A Chaomhnóir dhílis, 

             Mar atá’s agat, beidh na scoltacha druidte go dtí Meán Fómhair 

anois agus táimid ag obair ón bhaile don téarma seo.     Duine ar bith atá ag 

iarraidh an lón scoile don téarma seo, cuir ríomhphost ag 

scoilfhionain.anfalcarrach@gmail.com. 

           Bhí díomá ar an rang chéad chomaoineach gur cuireadh an lá speisialta ar ceal, ach 

déanfaidh muid suas ar a shon nuair atá an t-am ceart ann. 

            Fósta, táimid ag smaointiú go speisalta ar Ranga Sé, agus táimid ag obair ar phlean do 

dheireadh na bliana daofa sin….. 

   

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

           As you know, the schools  will reopen now in September.  If you wish to continue with 

lunches for the remainder of this term, contact us at scoilfhionain.anfalcarrach@gmail.com. 

There is no need to contact us if you have done so AFTER Easter.  

           A special hello to our First Communion class- we will have a very special celebration 

when it is safe to do so.  We are thinking of you in our prayers. 

          Also, we want to let our sixth class know that we are planning your end of year in a way 

that will have to be different from other years. We will let you know about this next month. 

                 Thank you to all the teachers who are preparing classwork for pupils, and who are 

enjoying the work they are getting back.  Parents and guardians, we know you will do what 

suits your situation best, this work is like a menu, to be done at the child’s own pace. We 

would like to reassure you that schools will make sure children catch up when they reopen in 

the new term. You are doing a brilliant job and everybody seems to be taking it in their 

stride, at this uncertain time. 

                 This week we will send out letters to families of new infants beginning in new 

term, with information on uniforms etc….  we are really looking forward to welcoming all the 

new children. 

             Plans are going ahead to open our new class for children with autism, an exciting step 

in Scoil Fhionáin’s development.   We will be looking for ideas for a name for this centre. 

 As you know, ANY navy jumper, and any grey school trousers and shirt/polo is perfect, but if 

you want crested uniform, we will put Milo’s order form on school website when it is ready. 

       Thank you again for your cooperation and good wishes throughout the Covid 19 pandemic.  

We hope we will all see each other safe and well in the not too distant future. 

       Stay well…. ar scáth a chéile a mhairimid… together we will get through this, 

le meas,           Caitríona ‘Uí Cheallaigh 
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